

## Eggleston Parish Council Action Points 2019 - Open

Ref	Date	ACTION POINT	BY WHO	UPDATE	STATUS
1	05/04/17 05	Obtain dates of purchase and cost of rec park equipment.	Clerk  Cllr Greenfield	<b>03/05/17:</b> Not yet complete <b>07/06/17:</b> Will need to dig out all invoices, could take quite some time <b>06/09/17:</b> Now being pursued with friends group. <b>06/06/18:</b> Valuation list as of 2015 attached. Suzanne would probably be able to supply estimated dates for each phase of the project. <b>04/07/18:</b> Chairman to contact. <b>AUGUST:</b> Email sent to Suzanne Herbert. <b>05/09/18 &amp; 03/10/18:</b> Still awaiting response. <b>03/11/18:</b> Suzanne has found some certificates and is looking for others. <b>05/12/18:</b> No response since last council meeting. <b>09/01/19:</b> Response received and information is forthcoming. <b>06/02/18:</b> Response asking if dates and amounts needed - still awaiting info.	Ongoing
3	06/12/17 08	Refer issue of rail at Greenbank to DCC.	Cllr Henderson	<b>07/02/18:</b> DCC have refused to do anything. Cllr Henderson will pursue for costs to be allocated in new financial year. <b>02/05/18:</b> Cllr Henderson has requested this be classed as ongoing. Clerk requested to write to Highways re safety issues and to put financial amounts into future plans. Copy to parishioner. <b>05/09/18 &amp; 03/11/18:</b> No further update. <b>05/12/18:</b> Carers have reported due to Parishioner falling - have been advised there will be a handrail within 2/3 months. <b>06/02/18:</b> Carers been advised no rail will be placed. Clerk to write to DCC advising of situation and request update.	Ongoing
5	01/08/18 01	Training for Road safety & speeding	Cllr Oxby	<b>01/08/18:</b> Placed on Action sheet from minutes. <b>05/09/18:</b> All forms now with Police. Await dates. <b>03/10/18:</b> Still awaiting response – Council representative to talk to police representative at the Nov TAP meeting to see what can be done to take this forward. <b>11/10/18:</b> Police representative will be able to pick the grab bag up in a couple of weeks and will be in touch when they have it to organise getting together for some training. <b>03/11/18:</b> Grab back recieved. Cllr Oxby to organise mutual training date with volunteers and police representative. Cllr Oxby to organise retention of Grab bag with village hall, or at Moorcock Inn if hall not viable. <b>03/12/18:</b> No battery charger with grab back so it couldn't be used, Cllr Oxby chasing. Agreed Moorcock Inn used for storage as village hall rarely open and keyholder needed to access. <b>09/01/19:</b> Cllr Oxby to pick up a battery charger from the police station. Machine to be stored in Village Hall as the police thought it was a better place (in Cllr Oxby shed until moved). Further volunteers needed. <b>06/02/18:</b> Volunteers trained, awaiting police.	Ongoing
8	#####	Request certificate of electrical work and plans for wiring for Christmas Lights on village green	Clerk	See Minutes <b>05/12/18-09/01/19-06/02/19:</b> Requests sent to incorrect address - corrected and awaiting response	Ongoing
9	#####	Research potential information for information board for Pinfold - part of village green	Cllr Hutchinson /Cllr Donald	See Minutes <b>05/12/08:</b> Ongoing - history being looked into and old pictures being located. <b>09/01/19:</b> Cllrs to put email of info together for proposition of wording/pictures for all to consider. <b>06/02/19:</b> After researching history decision made to restore to 1/3 wall but no gate, with dress stone to put plaque with historic info. Cllr Hutchinson to obtain cost of stone and build. Cllr Greenfield to draft plaque wording. When light enough prior to meeting - Cllrs to inspect Pinfold to measure and make final decisions on exact wall standing.	Ongoing
10	#####	To organise set up of new council website	Clerk	See Minutes <b>02/12/18:</b> New website created. Renaming of current and historic documents continues in order to undertake uploading of historic and current documents to website. <b>09/01/19:</b> Website developer unable to design website that we can update. Decision made to bring previous website up to date and reconsider action to take re new html website in May. Clerk to contact developer and action.	c/f May 2019
11	#####	Councillors to send suggestions for maintenance needs to clerk to assess for contract in 2019/20 financial year.	Cllrs	See Minutes <b>09/01/19 &amp; 06/02/19</b> - None received. Coucillors reminded to consider.	Ongoing
1	#####	Investigating the current paperwork and actions required should the council wish to amend current wayleave fees.	Cllr Greenfield	See Minutes <b>09/01/19</b> - Conversation ongoing with DCC representatives 09/02/19 Awaiting response from NALC.	Ongoing
2	#####	Draft notice to be placed in Recreation Park for donation consideration.	Cllr Donald	See Minutes	